






2012 ST. AGNES FESTIVAL  
INDIVIDUAL SPONSOR FORM 

 

In addition to local businesses sponsoring our   
festival for $75 each, we are asking our parishion-
ers:  "Would you like to be a sponsor for $25?" 
 

Your name will appear in our bulletin, in addition 
to our business sponsors, prior to the festival. 
 

If you can help, please complete this form and  
return it in the offertory collection.   
 

If you cannot donate $25, any amount would be   
prayerfully appreciated and acknowledged. 
 

Name___________________________________ 
Amount of Donation_______________________ 
Phone # (in case we need to call you)__________ 

Football Mania Sweepstakes Tick-
ets benefiting our school are now avail-
able!!  Tickets are $20 for 17 weeks of 
the regular football season.   

 
Contact Sister Cynthia after Masses or         
in school at 412-466-6238.  

Why Can’t Everyone   

Receive the Eucharist? 

 The Committee on Divine Wor-
ship of the United States Conference 
of Catholic Bishops has clearly stated 
that all people—whether they believe 

in Jesus or not—are welcome to pray in Catholic 
Churches and to attend our Masses and other cele-
brations, but we can’t welcome all people to Com-
munion for several reasons.  For one, the Catholic 
belief that the consecrated host is Jesus’ Body and 
Blood is unique, so we can’t  welcome those who 
don’t believe what we believe about the Eucharist.  
And for a variety of reasons, some Catholics cannot 
receive the Eucharist. 
 Too often we Catholics sit in judgment of others, 
and that’s wrong.  But if we offer the Eucharist to 
people—who don’t believe they are receiving the ac-
tual Body and Blood of Jesus, or to Catholics who 
believe but aren’t properly disposed to receive, we’re 
not respecting the Eucharist.  Thus, we need to be-
come more Eucharistically minded. 



 Please Pray for Our Beloved Sick 
 

Holy Trinity  
Dorothy Bracco, Monica Branik, Patricia Brevko,  

Margaret Breznai, Veronica Bujdos, Anna Cmar, Esther 
Gonos, Helen Gambal, Betty Hock,   Mary Lisa Holzwarth,  

Zander Holzwarth (toddler), Flo Husfelt,  Betty Jozefov,  
Joseph Kirch, Agnes Kovac, Louis Kruszewski,  

Cecelia Minella, Helen Ondick, Ethel Palyo,  
 Mary Sabo, Lois Soltis, Martha Vasil  

St. Agnes  
Margaret Becze, Libby Butko, Francis J. Capaleo,  

Nettie Conley, Florence Dugan, Irene Fontanese, Jack Funa,  
Steve Grochalski,  Mary Kosko, Dorothy Kostovny,  

Lois Mohrbach, Marguerite Oeler, Laura Pasternak,  
Loretta Sabol,  Brian Saunders, Jim Schragl, Cindy Silvio,  

Diana Soltis, Michael Sorokacs, Paul Thomas   
 

Please call the Parish Office with any changes or  
additions.  Your cooperation, visits and daily prayers 

are deeply appreciated. 
 

Please Pray for Our Beloved in the Military 
--Sean J. Bowen  

Grandson of Eileen Cochrane  
--Joshua J. Winter, Sgt. 

 son of Ron & Mary Ann Winter 

ST. AGNES     
                        July 6, 2015              
      $  3,286 - - Offering 
      $     800  --  Parish Share 
                   
       PSP Assessment-2015 …..…….$  22,228 
                  Amount Collected PSP.……….$     8,671 
       Monthly School Subsidy……...$     6,167 

 
*includes monies for all purposes such as Angel Fund, candles,  

diocesan collections, hall rental, funerals, etc., unless otherwise noted. 

~~ REMEMBER ST. AGNES CHURCH ~~ 
AND HOLY TRINITY CHURCH IN YOUR WILL  

HOLY TRINITY 
               July 6, 2015          
          $ 2,146  -- Offering 
          $ 1,014  -- Parish Share 
           
           
               PSP Assessment-2015……………$ 21,505 
   Amount Collected PSP…….……..$   8,265 
    

MEMORIALS IN MEMORY OF YOUR LOVED ONES 
ARE BEING ACCEPTED FOR ONGOING PROJECTS. 


